
 

 

 

MURLI NOTICEBOARD – 29/03/03 
 

 
?   EMPOWERMENT FOR TEACHERS  ?  

 

24TH  – 27TH APRIL, CASA SANGAM, GUBBIO, ITALY 

 
Dear Centre Co-ordinators, 
 

There will be a special retreat on the theme “Empowerment for Teachers” taking place in Gubbio, Italy for 
brothers and sisters over 5 years in gyan and who live in Baba’s Centers or are particularly involved in 
service. 
 
The retreat will be conducted by Sister Jayanti, Sister Mira, and Sister Wendy.  There will be sessions on the 
subtle power of the soul and the power of silence. 
 
Bookings for this retreat should be done through your NCO.  Could you please inform your NCO if you or 
anyone from your centre would like to attend.  The NCO will then inform Rome of your participation.  
Arrivals will be on 23rd April, to start on the morning of 24th and the retreat ends by lunchtime on 27th April, 
so departures may be after that time. 
 

Om Shanti 




